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The live episode for December 23rd was called off due to illness & weather. We figure many of
you are away enjoying the holidays anyhow, we hope all of our family (the OLRmy) has a safe &
wonderful holiday week. We will be back LIVE with an all new episode on Sunday, December
30th.

  

Please note this means there will be no new podcast show this week either.
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